
VBHS African American Parent Meetings 

 

 Parent Meetings have continued at VBHS despite being severely impacted by the 

Coronavirus Pandemic.  At the beginning of April, guidance counselors were asked to identify 

and compose letters to all students that were in danger of failing courses and not graduating.  

Those letters were mailed out on 4/15/20.  Vero Beach High School Principal also shared awards 

ceremonies virtually via social media platforms honoring some of Vero Beach High School’s 

finest students.  Administrative staff have continued to use email, phone, jabber, MS Teams, 

Focus and Canvas to reach out to students and families to provide support.  Administrators have 

been contacting all non-responsive students and providing instructional materials (laptops and 

network access) on an as needed basis.  Administration has also delegated parent contact and 

meetings to department chairs, guidance counselors, graduation coaches, resource specialist, 

behavior professionals, and teachers. 


